
 

 

VEDL/Sec/SE/21-22/151 February 16, 2022 
 

BSE Limited                                       National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers   “Exchange Plaza” 
Dalal Street, Fort Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 001                               Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Code: 500295                           Scrip Code: VEDL  

        
Sub: Clarification on news items appearing in “Media / Publication” 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
With reference to the email dated February 16, 2022 on the captioned subject, we request 
you to kindly take note of the below clarification: 
 
With respect to the press release dated February 14, 2022, please note that the proposed 
business of manufacturing semiconductors is not under Vedanta Limited and we understand 
that it will be undertaken by the holding company of Vedanta Limited. 
 
We trust this clarifies the query. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Vedanta Limited 
 
 
 
Prerna Halwasiya 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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